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This bill is based on WLCS 0006/P2, and adds provisions for emergency medical
technicians and first responders, and I believe it meets your intent, but I’m not sure
if anything under current law would prohibit a municipality from ensuring that funds
that are raised to benefit such municipal departments are used by the departments.
In other words, I’m not sure why current law is insufficient to meet your intent.  If this
bill does not meet your intent, please let me know exactly what problem exists that you
would like to remedy.
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